
North Branch begins construction of soccer facility
September 18, 2007 - Construction Design & Engineering

North Branch Construction, Inc. has begun construction of a new 5,000 s/f building adjacent to the
new Burnham soccer field at Dartmouth College.  The new steel and concrete block structure will
include locker rooms for two teams and public rest room facilities. Freeman French Freeman, Inc.
provided the design for the $2.6 million facility. 
Construction is expected to be complete by year-end.
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